
YOUR REF: J000085 
OUR REF: CA 2876/2008 (465417) 

 
 
11 September 2015 
 
 
WAKS Developments Pty Ltd 
C/- Gilvear Planning Pty Ltd 
PO Box 228 
BABINDA  QLD  4861 
 
Attention:  Ms Kristy Gilvear 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
 

REQUEST TO EXTEND RELEVANT PERIOD 
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION FOR  

15-41, 43 & 45 BEOR STREET, PORT DOUGLAS 
 

 
Reference is made to the abovementioned request, which was determined by 
Council at its Ordinary Meeting on 8 September 2015. 
 
Council has extended the relevant period and this Development Permit is now 
valid up to and including 25 August 2019.  All other conditions of the 
Development Permit (attached) issued on 6 May 2015 remain unchanged. 
 
The Notice includes extracts from the Act with respect to lodging an Appeal.  
 
Should you have any enquiries in relation to this Decision Notice, please contact 
Jenny Elphinstone of Development and Environment on telephone number 
07 4099 9482. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Donna Graham 
Manager Development & Environment 
 
Att 
 



 
 

APPENDIX 1:  APPROVAL 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 



 
 



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
  



 
 

 


